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Step Up for Care Connected to Care Words for a Cause

Soar for a Cause Walks for Care

Advocate for CareTogether We CareMake Memories
Together

Finish Strong for CareGaming for GoodHaunted Hearts Care

Kickstart your New Year by
making a difference! Take on a

challenge and join our Brew
Monday coffee morning. 

Host an event to give back to
Carers! Show your appreciation

for the care workers who
dedicate their lives to others.

Works have the power to make a
difference! Whether you’re a

performer or a supporter, take
part in our writing competition.

What's on your bucket list? Turn
your dream into action and take

on one of our challenges this
month for a great cause.

Lace up your walking shoes and
bring the community together!

Hit the trails to make a difference,
furry friends welcome.

Would you like to be a superhero
for the day? Get ready for an

adrenaline-pumping experience
and skydive with us. 

The perfect opportunity to
spend quality time with family

and friends, whether it’s a picnic,
fun day or BBQ. 

Get together and raise the
awareness of care workers! Share

stories, create memory boxes
and give back to carers. 

Join us for Professional Care
Workers Week. This month is

about about honouring the care
workers dedication and skill.

Get ready for a hauntingly good
time this All Hallows Eve as we
host a series of fun and festive

events.

Rally your fellow gamers,
streamers, and friends, and let's
create a virtual army of support

for care workers.

Let’s finish the year strong by
standing up for those who care.

To add festive cheer, our Winter
Prize Draw will be back!



 Walks for Care

JUNE

FEBRUARY

JANUARY Step Up for Care
Whether it's walking, running, cycling, or any activity that gets you moving, every step you take will help
raise vital funds for The Care Workers' Charity. Take on a New Year’s challenge to raise money. 
We’ll be celebrating Brew Monday - encouraging you to grab your family, friends and colleagues to host an
event. We are encouraging sponsored coffee mornings, wellness challenges and office-based competitions .  

Connected to Care
Bring your community together and make a lasting impact by hosting a Connected to Care event in support
of The Care Workers' Charity! Whether it’s a virtual gathering, a coffee morning, a charity auction, or a quiz
night, your event will help raise essential funds for care workers who tirelessly serve those in need. Every
event, big or small, brings us closer to making a real difference. We have fundraising packs for all events. 

MARCH Words for a Cause
Words have the power to make a difference. Whether it’s spoken word, poetry, storytelling, or speeches, this
is your chance to raise your voice in support of care workers. We will be running our annual Writing
Competition and a family challenge to coincide with World Book Day. We will be encouraging you to write
to your representative. Speak up, and make your words count for a cause that truly matters.

APRIL Care Adventurers
By ticking something off your bucket list and raising funds for The Care Workers' Charity, you’ll be
supporting care workers who are facing financial struggles, mental health challenges, and the daily demands
of their roles. We will be hosting zip lining, events, bungee jumps, abseils and ultra challenges. Make this
Bucket List Month one to remember—achieve your goals and give back to those who need it most!

MAY

Join us for the Walk for Care, a charity-sponsored walk to raise funds for The Care Workers' Charity. Walk
for care, walk for change. Let’s step up together and make a real difference in the lives of our care workers!
Host your own event, bring the community together, all furry friends welcome!  We are on hand to assist
with any supporter led events and can assist with fundraising and marketing support. 
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Soar for a Cause
Get ready for an adrenaline-pumping sky-diving experience that goes beyond the clouds. This isn’t just
about free-falling from the sky; it’s about defying gravity and showing your unwavering support for care
workers nationwide. Imagine the rush, the excitement, and the sense of accomplishment as you touch down,
knowing you’ve made a real impact. We will be hosting sky-diving events across the UK - get involved! 
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FUNDRAISING@THECWC.ORG.UK
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SEPTEMBER

OCTOBER

JULY Make Memories Together
Bring your loved ones together and create lasting memories! Make Memories Together is the perfect
opportunity to spend quality time with family and friends while raising funds. It’s all about family fun days,
community gatherings, a family picnic, a game night, or a day out, you can make a difference. We have
fundraising support available for  dance-a-thons and any non-running marathon-type events. 

AUGUST Together We Care
We invite you to join us in a national conversation about the importance of care work and the dedicated
individuals behind it. We encourage everyone to come together, share stories, and take part in activities,
create memory boxes and get to know carers. We will have lots of activities to involve the whole family over
the school holidays. Together, we can make a difference—because together, we care.

Advocate for Care
Join us for Professional Care Workers’ Week, a series of inspiring events dedicated to celebrating care
workers across the UK. From panel discussions to events, this week is all about honouring the dedication,
skill, and compassion of those who care for our most vulnerable. Our annual charity Trek will kick off the
celebrations, followed by our House of Lords event and Wear it Orange for the CWC community event. 

Haunted Hearts Care

Get ready for a hauntingly good time this All Hallows Eve as we host a series of fun and festive events in
support of care workers! We have Firewalk experiences, haunted walks across London and a ghostly
overnight event for colleagues, friends and family to attend. It's a chance to show your Halloween spirit
while raising vital funds for The Care Workers' Charity.

NOVEMBER Care Quest: Gaming for Good
Gear up, gamers! It's time to power up your passion for gaming and turn it into a force for good. Join us for
Gaming Month, a thrilling fundraiser. Rally your fellow gamers, streamers, and friends, and let's create a
virtual army of support for care workers. Together, we can achieve the ultimate quest: ensuring that those
who support others receive the care they deserve. We will be hosting gaming events all across the UK. 
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DECEMBER Finish Strong for Care
Throughout this month, we encourage individuals, businesses, and organisations to come together to raise
funds and awareness for The Care Workers' Charity. Let’s finish the year strong by standing up for those
who care for others every day. We will also be hosting our annual Winter Prize Draw to say a massive thank
you. Join us in this mission—let’s finish strong for care workers!
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